
This notice applies to your vehicle, VIN: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Dear Hyundai <               > owner:

At Hyundai, we are committed to providing vehicles of outstanding quality and value. In an effort to meet 
this commitment, the warranty coverage for the rubber coupling in the motor driven power steering 
(MDPS) assembly on <      > – <      > model year <               > has been extended to 10 years from the date 
of original delivery or the date of first use, or 100,000 miles, whichever occurs first. Our records show 
that you currently own a <               > in that model year range. 

What is the reason for this additional warranty?
The MDPS (motor driven power steering) assembly contains a flexible rubber coupling which may wear 
over time resulting in a slight “clicking” or “thud” type noise when turning the steering wheel. Wear of 
the coupling does not affect the ability to steer or control the vehicle and is not a safety issue.

What should you do?

VIN: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Warranty Extension:
The warranty coverage for the rubber coupling in the motor driven power steering (MDPS) assembly 
has been extended to 10 years from the date of original delivery or the date of first use, or 100,000 miles, 
whichever occurs first. 

Place this card in the glove compartment of your vehicle for future ease of reference regarding the 
warranty extension on the rubber coupling, preferably together with your vehicle’s other warranty 
information. If the need arises to seek service regarding the rubber coupling, show this letter to your 
Hyundai dealer. If you sell your vehicle, ensure that you include this letter with the documents you 
provide to the buyer.

Please tear off the card above and place in your Owner’s Warranty and Maintenance Guide 
booklet for future reference. If you have not experienced a minor “clicking” or “thud” type noise 
when turning the steering wheel as the rubber coupling wears*, there is no action necessary  
at this time.
*Please refer to owner FAQ for information related to this condition.

Reimbursement
Hyundai has a program for reimbursing owners of model year <      > through <      > Hyundai <               > 
who paid to have the rubber coupling replaced prior to receiving this warranty extension letter. To obtain 
information about reimbursement from Hyundai, please visit the website www.HyundaiUSA.com/TXX7. 
The website will allow you to submit your request for reimbursement electronically. 

What if you have other questions?
For more information regarding this extended warranty, including a link to make a service appointment, 
please visit www.HyundaiUSA.com/TXX7 or call the Hyundai Customer Care Center at 1-855-371-9460.

We thank you for your purchase of your <               > and hope for your continued satisfaction as a 
Hyundai owner.

Hyundai Motor America

EXTENDED WARRANTY NOTIFICATION

Please tear off this card and place in your Owner’s Warranty and Maintenance Guide

TELEPHONE NUMBER  E-MAIL ADDRESS

If you have changes to the information below, please remove and submit this form by inserting into the postage-paid envelope enclosed.


